
Copper-Flower and Seneca Bicycle Boulevards

The Grant Road Task Force endorsed a recommendation to develop two bicycle
boulevards that run parallel to Grant Road. The Grant Road parallel bicycle
boulevards were recommended to the Task Force in response to public input
received at community conversations, workshops, and open houses. The two
bicycle boulevards will serve as bicycle-friendly alternatives to Grant Road
bicycle lanes, and will incorporate improvement features that serve to
prioritize bicycles over vehicular traffic including traffic calming, bicycle
signage, pavement markers, signalized traffic control at intersections with
arterials, and channelization. Two parallel bicycle boulevards are proposed:
(1) Copper/Flower Bicycle Boulevard, and (2) Seneca Bicycle Boulevard. The
Copper/Flower Bicycle Boulevard is proposed to extend from Fairview Avenue
(western limit) to Swan Road (eastern limit) and the Seneca Bicycle Boulevard

is proposed to extend from Fairview Avenue (western limit) to Rosemont Boulevard (eastern limit).

The recommended preliminary routing for the two Grant Road parallel bicycle boulevards are:

• Copper/Flower Bicycle Boulevard: Kelso/Copper/Flower Street/San Carlos Place
• Seneca Bicycle Boulevard: Calle Sierra/Ventura/Seneca/Waverly/Justin Lane

The proposed route of the bicycle boulevards is shown in the map below. Page Z and 3 show
concepts of elements proposed to be constructed along the bicycle boulevards. The layout of these
design elements along the bicycle boulevards is shown in pages 4 through 47. It should be noted that
locations of signs and pavement marking symbols are only conceptual. This concept report will
provide direction to the design of the bicycle boulevards which will commence once construction
funds are obtained.


